
In His Meeting with Members of the Citizen Bloc in Local Governments, Sayyid
Ammar Al Hakim Stresses on Promoting the Services Provided to Citizens

 

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, stressed the need to

promote the services provided to citizens and to leave no stone unturned for this purpose,

highlighting the importance of implementing the Citizen Bloc’s program with all available

capacities. This came when his eminence was meeting members of the Citizen Bloc in local

governments on Monday, January 13, 2014.

His Eminence called the Citizen Bloc to communicate with the people and be on the field as well

as to communicate with the other political blocs, calling for granting local governments their

constitutional mandates.


